
 
From: Thomas Odojewski <tommyodojewski@kw.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 1:32 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: Foil Request 
 
I am requesting a list of all of the homes in erie county that have had their water shut off for 2 
months or longer dating back one year from today. 
 
 
--  
Thomas Odojewski 
Licensed Real Estate Salesperson MRP, SFR 
E Realty Advisors 
50 Fountain Plaza Suite 1400, Buffalo NY 14202 
Office: 914 712-6330 
Mobile: 
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